[bookmark: _GoBack]GOLDEN POND HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION 8/21/2018 Minutes  
Meeting called to order at 6:01 PM 
Members Present:   Noah Sady and Sean Carroll
Also present Jayme Currin, Randy Crnkovic and Deuard Bowden.
Motion to acknowledge minutes of the July meeting was made by Sean Carroll and seconded by Noah Sady.  The minutes will be posted on the website.  
Property Management Report:   The financial reports for July were reviewed and approved.  Resolutions were signed to begin Foreclosure Proceedings against three (3) homeowners for failure to pay the dues for 2018.   Those addresses are 2002 Zbonack, 2749 Clifton and                 1964 Bowles.  
Architectural Committee Report:   Applications for three (3) homes owners were presented to the Board.  Two were approved.  Those approvals are 2714 Anthony for exterior painting and repair, and 2664 Bowden for a home addition.  One application was placed on hold until the Board could view the project.  If approved, that will be on our next meeting agenda.  
Improvements Committee:  The area around Ferbow and Bowden at the storm water drain has been swept away by the rains.  Randy discussed with Mr. Bowden a solution which will be done this month.  The lights on the trees at the entrance are unplugged because of some electrical shorts in the wiring.  Randy will be able to get this resolved in the next month or so, definitely before the holidays.  Two of the cedars have died so those will need to be replaced.  Scott Lyons situation was discussed and tabled for Old Business.
Social and Recreation Committee:  No report.
Old Business:  The survey of the pond was reviewed and now the actual work can get underway at the pond where Scott Lyons took down trees etc.  It was again stated that once the work was done, the attorney would be contacted to negotiate settlement with the Lyons.  Mr. Bowden is going to speak with Mr. Rogers, owner of the property at the end of Golden Pond, beside the Lyons property, for an easement or permission for ingress, egress and regress.  Mr. Bowden reminded management that the mailbox post at an address on Bowden still was not up to standard and that they had a car jacked up at the residence.  Management will follow up on that and continue to do so until the matter is resolved.
New Business:   The Board approved allowing Floors and More to run a fall flooring special for the benefit of Golden Pond.  The Board also approved adding Leighanne White as a signor to the checking account while Jayme Currin is away this winter.  Finally the Board approved a new contract with the new entity, Granville HOA Management, which will be owned by Jayme Currin and managed by Leighanne White as the new management company.
There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 6:46   PM  
Next Meeting Date:  September 11, 2018 @ 6PM
